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Commander’s Corner

I hope that each and every one of the members of the American Legion Post 122 family had a wonderful holiday season and I wish for all of you a very Happy New Year.  

This past month was a busy one, with a beautiful float in the Prattville Christmas parade led by the Legion Riders, an excellent Christmas party at the post for the bartenders, the Christmas baskets program went smoothly with the completion of 24 baskets, overflowing boxes of toys were collected for the Toys for Tots program, and by the time you receive this, the New Years Eve party will be a great memory.  The hard work and generosity of Post 122 is amazing. I want to thank everyone for stepping up and making these events and programs so successful.

It is now time to start a new year, which promises even more successful events and programs.  It is not time to slow down or rest.  We have much to do this year and if we all continue to work together, we will have the best year ever.

Speaking of working together, “We associate ourselves together” for common purposes and only together will we have the ability to continue the good works that the American Legion and Post 122 strive to achieve.  Though we have a commonality that brings us together, we also have differences and both give us our strength.  The differences of opinions and diverse talents that we all have are what make our country great and make Post 122 so vibrant.  But, we must be mindful that our differences do not become conflict, because conflict will damage the Post family and reduce our ability to achieve our goals.

Wayne Gardner, Commander
2nd Vice Comments 

We are having our third Boston Butt Sale on Super Bowl Sunday, Feb 5.  We have been very successful on the previous two and let’s make this one bigger and better.


Plans are under way for a St Valentines Day Party on Feb 11.  Further details will be forthcoming.


It’s not too early to put on your calendars the following dates:  Mar 17, St Patrick’s Day; Mar 25, Draw-down; May 20, 2nd Annual Poker Run.  More details will follow.


I wish all of you a healthy and prosperous New Year.
Jack Donovan, 2nd Vice
SAL Comments
Greetings!

    Yet another month has gone by, and soon, another year.  I hope that this finds each of you happy, healthy, and ready to face the challenges that the New Year will bring.

    Thanks to everyone for making our Sunday breakfasts and Friday night hamburger steak dinners such a success.  Without everyone's help and support, we could not succeed.

    Also, I am happy to report; our membership renewals are coming in nicely.  We will process them and get your cards back to you A.S.A.P.  If you're not sure if you've renewed or not, look in your wallet! (just kidding).  We've posted an unpaid for '06 list on the SAL bulletin board (maybe I should post one in the men's bathroom?hmmm.)  Time is running out for you procrastinators, so get your dues in this week!

    What next?  Oh yeah, the bartenders party.  I don't know about anyone else, but I had a great time.  Major kudos to everyone who brought food (it was all good) and also to Miss Valynn for providing our karaoke entertainment.

    Now I'm going to preach for a minute.  Everyone likes to come to the post and have a good time, myself included.  There's nothing like sitting down, enjoying a few adult beverages, telling jokes and stories, and blowing off a little steam.  Sometimes, again myself included, we forget where we are and who might be around listening, we get a little loud and say things that might embarrass or make others feel uncomfortable.  It is the duty of all post members to watch out for our own.  Yes, I know that it is the bartender on duty who must take action, but sometimes I think that they wouldn't mind a little help.  The next time one your fellow post members is getting a little on the racy side, look around, see who's listening.  Nobody means any harm, and if we have a guest in the post we want to make a good impression.

    All right, my mouth's a little dry from all this sermonizing, and I think it's time for supper.  Till next time.......
Mark Miller, SAL Commander



Auxiliary Comments


I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for all the help and support they have given me this year.  I couldn’t have done it without them.  A special thanks to everyone who made out Christmas float so beautiful.


Let’s not forget what a great time we all had last year in the Mardi Gras Parade.  It’s not too early to get plans underway to make this another success.  I would like to invite EVERYONE to get involved.  Also, if the line-up is going to be in our parking lot again this year, we would like to be prepared to accommodate the community with our facilities.  Refreshments, maybe coffee, hot chocolate, cookies, etc.


VOLUNTEERS, VOLUNTEERS in great demand to get our Friday night suppers rolling again.  Any ideas please come forward.  Breakfast is going great, let’s keep it going.  Thanks to everyone.  Again, VOLUNTEERS needed.


We, Auxiliary members, would like to welcome the Legion Riders.  They have been and will be a great asset to our organization.  We look forward to working with them in the future.


Let’s keep all of our troops and their families in our prayers and a special prayer for Jack Lively and his family at this time.

Kay Dixon, Unit President
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Well, another season has come and gone, and with the establishment of our new American Legion Riders Group, the new season promises to bring lots of new opportunities, events, and activities for all members and supporters of our American Legion Family.
First off, I would like to say “Thank You” for the support and interest shown in our new organization.    In order to support the Legion programs, we have several events planned.  Our Poker Run last year was such as success and this year’s will be even bigger and better.  Jack Donovan has volunteered to organize the event this year.  Thanks Jack.

I would like to remind all our members and Post 122 to keep our military members serving in harms way in their prayers.  They are serving us all in the war on terrorism as they are serving our Great Nation.

We are now serving breakfast every third Sun.  Help is always needed for breakfast preparation.  Just see me for scheduled work times.

As this is my 1st writing of any news from the Riders, there may be some items left unsaid.  However, I promise to do my best to keep everyone informed as to new activities and events for this year.  There is an Alabama Chapter of the American Legion Riders at Ennis, Ala on 15 Jan.  Our voice is only as strong as our numbers and participation. So plan to attend the State meeting.  Directions to Ennis are posted on our bulleting board at the Post.  Please take a few minutes and stop by and read it.  Special thanks to Mike and Kay Kay for their work at keeping the board up to date for us.

I would also like to thank the local chapter of “In Country Vets” for their support throughout this first year.  Their leadership has been invaluable.

Again, thanks to all our Post Family for their support and help this year.  The year ahead promises to be even bigger and better as we undertake the goal of helping and understanding of our fellow Veterans, SAL, Auxiliary.

“Remember to Keep the Rubber to The Road”. 

Time Ray

American Legion Post 122    

P.O. Box 681405     

Prattville, Al 36068
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Patriot 
Storage
Space is available to store your seasonal items and/or excess furnishings at a discounted rate!  Do you need space to park your recreational vehicle or boat?  We’ve got it!  Please stop by Patriot Storage on Hwy 14 at the intersection of  Hwys 14 and 82 and check us out, or call 358-5888 for more information. 
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	Sunday
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday
	Saturday

	1

Black-Eyed Peas and Cornbread
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4pm
	2

 E-Board 
Meeting 
5:30 p.m.
	3
SAL Membership Mtg
	4
	5
	6

Steak Nite
5-8 pm
	7

	8
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9 am – Noon
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4 pm

	9


	10

Gen Membership Mtg 6 pm

	11


	12


	13

Auxiliary Dinner Nite 

7 pm Karaoke by Jim Locke
	14



	15
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9 am – Noon
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4 pm

	16
	17

DAV Mtg


	18


	19

6:30 pm Legion Riders Mtg
	20

Steak Nite
5-8 pm

7 pm Karaoke by Valynn Helms

Birthday Nite
	21



	22

[image: image12.wmf]Breakfast

9 am – Noon 
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4 pm


	23
	24

Auxiliary

General

Membership Meeting

6:30 P.M.

	25


	26


	27

SAL Hamburger Steak

DJ by Kyle Kessler
	28



	29
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9 am – Noon
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4 pm

	30


	31


	
	
	
	











